
NIAGARAMOMAWKPOWER CORPORATION/300 ERIE BOULEVARDWEST, SYRACUSE, N.Y, 13202/TELEPHONE (315) 474-1511

July 11, 1986
(NMP2L 0780)

Ms. Elinor G. Adensam, Director
BWR Project Directorate No. 3
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
7920 Norfolk Avenue
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Ms. Adensam:

Re: Nine Mile Point Unit 2
Docket No. 50-410

Niagara Mohawk's March 3, 1986 letter provided a commitment relative to
the undervoltage relay. The testing to confirm the setting on the
undervoltage relay has been completed and accepted by Engineering, but it has
not been reviewed by the Joint Test Group or Site Operations Review
Committee. The test results verified the analytical techniques and
assumptions used to perform the degraded grid voltage analysis described in
FSAR Section 8.2.2. Our studies show that the computer analysis performed

.conforms to the general criteria set forth in Branch Technical Position (BTP)
PSB-1, Item 4 of Section B. Further, we have discussed these results with the
Nuclear Regulatory Commission's resident inspector on site.

Very truly yours,

T. E. Lempges
Vice President

Nuclear Generation

TEL/NLR:ja
1794G

xc: W. A. Cook, NRC Resident Inspector
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